
Terracycle Update: 

Our Terracycle Recycling scheme is really gathering momentum! As you can see from the pictures 

below, our Eco Rangers have been kept very busy collecting all the recyclable bakery waste! We’re 

also really pleased that there is now a second collection point at St John the Baptist Church in 

Witheridge, where members of the community are able to add their bakery waste to contribute to 

our scheme (see photo below). 

We have gained a massive 380 units so far, and are well on our way to earning our first monetary 

points which we can donate to a charity of our choice. Thank you for all you support so far, and don’t 

forget, you can send you bakery waste in to school with your child for collection on any school day. 

 

 



 

Eco Rangers, Zac and George, packing our latest collection of bakery waste.

 

The community recycling box in the church. 


